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IN REPLY REFER TO: 

Poat Office 8oz 25486 
Denuer Federal Cenur 
Denuu, Colorado 8C225 

FWE/SE/Trumpeter Swan-­
Petition 
Mail Stop 60153 

Jack Connelly, President 
Idaho Chapter of the Wildlife 

Society 
1035 Surrey Lane 
Bl_t!.c!<foot, Idaho 83221 

Dear Mr. Connelly: 

La.Jmuood. Color-a.<U.> 80228 

The Fish and Wildlife Service has reviewed the available information and made 
a 90-day finding regarding your petition, received May 12, 1989, to list the 
Rocky Mountain population of the trumpeter swan (Cygnus buccinator). It was 
determined that the petition did not present substantial information that 
listing this population as threatened may be warranted. Enclosed is a copy of 
the Federal Register notice announcing our finding and giving the reasons for 
it. If you wish any further explanation, please contact Olin Bray at 
(303) 236-7398. 

Thank you for your interest in the Endangered Species Program. 

Sincerely, 

Regional Director 

Enclosure 


